FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
If you can't respond to all 25 years’ worth of data, can you supply as many as is possible.

Please find the information available within the constraints of the Act.  Staff have spent over 2 days compiling the data requested.  

Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act in terms of the remaining data you’ve requested.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
